
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 3:55 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 3:08 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 2:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 1:33 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: bigdishin1@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Charlie Koski 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (757) 894-1051 
Secondary Phone: (757) 894-1051 
Email: bigdishin1@gmail.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05209-2022 

I object the increase in rates by FPL that was recently presented. Infrastructure improvements should be part of the 
value we receive from already high rates. FPL needs to reevaluate CEO and Presidents salaries to offset any extra costs 
not the consumer. As a fixed income coups we are being as frugal with electric as possible without suffering to much. 
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